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17th September, 1965.

P.G. Johns, Esq.,
‘Blunt & Wray,

29 Clerkenwell Road,
London, E.C.l.

Dear Mr. Johns,

I recently received a letter from H.,R,H, Prince
Philip, Duke of Edinburgh, in which he expresses his
great disappointment at not being able to be present
at the XIV International Apprentice Competition.

In his letter, Prince Philip requests that I
convey his congratulations to you and best wishes
for your future career, to this may I add my own
congratulations.,

Should you wish to have a copy of his letter to
me, I could no doubt prepare one for your,

Yours sincerely,

ﬂ% f/

British Official Representative.






